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To whom it may concern:
 
On behalf of Enduring Resources and Whiptail Midstream, WSP is providing notice to perform
confirmation soil sampling of the remedial excavation at the Chaco 2308 03L #404H Site on
December 30, 2020 at 12:30 p.m.. The site is located at latitude 36.25506 and longitude -107.67775.
Confirmation sampling will be performed in accordance with the Site Characterization Report and
Remediation Work Plan, prepared by WSP and submitted to the NMOCD on November 13, 2020.
Specifically, due to the size of the excavation, the work plan requested a variance for the frequency
of excavation floor and sidewall samples to one 5-point composite sample for each 400 square feet
of area.
 
Please feel free to call or email with any questions or concerns. Thanks and have a great holiday.
 
Stuart Hyde, L.G.
Environmental Geologist
Please note the new email address.
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NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary
or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any
unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.
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